COMMON COUNCIL September 28, 2020

At 6:00 p.m. Mayor Long called to order a Public Hearing for the
Notice to Taxpayers of Additional Appropriations from the Rainy Day
Fund. No one spoke for nor against therefore, the public hearing was

closed.

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall and held a tele-conference Council Meeting,
Monday, September 28, 2020 in regular session. The meeting was called
to order by Mayor Long who presided, and the Pledge of Allegiance was
given in unison.

Pastor Kirk Johnson of Church of the Nazarene gave the prayer.

The roll was answered by 6 members. Council Member Dillon via
Zoom. Council Member Adams arrived at the end of the meeting.

The minutes of the meeting held September 14, 2020 were
approved as circulated. Council Member Figert made a motion to
accept the minutes. Council Member Monroe seconded the motion. On
call of the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Resolution No. 8, 2020 — Additional Appropriations from Rainy
Day Fund. Council Member Burnsworth made a motion to accept
Resolution No. 8, 2020 — Additional Appropriations from Rainy Day
Fund. Council Member Dillon seconded the motion. On call of the roll
the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried



Mayor Longs Inaugural Hometown Hero Awards were presented
to Caelan McDougle, Zach Reed and Jarrett Wilson of the Wabash
High School Cross Country Team.

Ware Wimberly of the Wabash Carnegie Public Library
presented the Declaration of Fiscal Body. Council Member Monroe
made a motion to accept being the Fiscal Body and Review Board for
the Wabash Carnegie Public Library. Council Member Bonfitto
seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

OTHER BUSINESS:

Mayor Long announced that the next Council Meeting will be
held on Tuesday October 13" due to City Hall being closed on Monday

October 12,

Mayor Long set Trick or Treating hours as October 31° from 5-8
p.m.

Mayor long presented the Local Trax Preliminary Schedule &
Estimate Breakdown.

Mayor long presented information on the Planned Riverfront
Development District, which will be brought as an Ordinance next
Council Meeting.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

SCOTT LONG, MAYORQSO‘”& fZZ . O(_crn;/ g

ATTEST: @] / 7{ / b
AMBER KRHIN, DEP CLERK-TREASURE T/ N




